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The Human Invasion Jamie
Smart 2021 "Since he
crash-landed to Earth in
a rocket, Monkey has
been causing absolute
mayhem! Bunny and the
gang (Squirrel, Pig [the
Pig], Action Beaver, and
Skunky the Inventor)
have almost had enough.
In this rollicking comic
extravaganza, the pint-

sized friends must
tackle a helliphant,
rocket-powered hot air
balloons, and the most
mind-boggling creatures
of all... hew-mans..."-Publisher.
Point Blank Anthony
Horowitz 2021-01-05 "
Kids are dying
myseriously at a Swiss
boarding school, and
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teen superspy, is going
undercover to find out
why. But the mystery he
uncovers is more
nefarious than he ever
expected, and now the
clock is ticking on
Alex's mission. Is his
luck about to run out?"
from the back cover.
Eagle Strike Anthony
Horowitz 2017-09-26 Teen
superspy Alex Rider
faces a pop star bent on
world destruction and a
lethal group of
assassins in graphic
novel adaptations of two
of his thrilling
adventures. When his
relaxing holiday with
Sabine Pleasure and her
family is interrupted by
a rut
Alex Rider Source
Wikipedia 2013-09 Please
note that the content of
this book primarily
consists of articles
available from Wikipedia
or other free sources
online. Pages: 32.
Chapters: Alex Rider
graphic novels, Alex
Rider novels, List of
Alex Rider characters,
Stormbreaker, Point
Blanc, Snakehead, Ark
Angel, Eagle Strike,
Scorpia, Point Blanc:

The Graphic Novel,
Skeleton Key, Scorpia
Rising, Alex Rider:
Stormbreaker,
Stormbreaker: The
Graphic Novel, Skeleton
Key: The Graphic Novel,
Alex Rider: Secret
Weapon, Alex Rider:
Christmas at Gunpoint,
Crocodile Tears, Alex
Rider: Incident in Nice.
Excerpt: This is a list
of protagonists and
antagonists from British
author Anthony
Horowitz's Alex Rider
series. This includes
characters from the
novels, the film, the
graphic novels, and the
short stories. The
following is a list of
antagonists, major and
minor, from Anthony
Horowitz's Alex Rider
series, listed
alphabetically. Anthony
Sean Howell, more
commonly referred to by
his initials, ASH, is a
major character in
Snakehead. Ash was born
in England and worked
for MI6 with John Rider.
On a mission to capture
Yassen Gregorovich, he
was badly injured and
demoted. He eventually
quit his job because
he
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was jealous of his best
friend John Rider,
Alex's father, who was
considered one of MI6's
best operatives. He then
went to work for ASIS in
Australia. Alex Rider
first meets him in
Snakehead when he
wanders into a
minefield. Ash tells him
not to move and leaves,
claiming he will get
help. This was later
found to be a test, to
see how Alex would
react. Alex discovers
that Ash is his
godfather after meeting
with Ethan Brooke, head
of Covert Action for
ASIS. The idea of
learning more about his
past lures Alex into
working for ASIS,
alongside Ash,
investigating the
ruthless Snakehead. They
are sent on a mission
together to infiltrate
the Snakehead by posing
as Afghan refugees
trying to gain the
Snakehead's help in
illegally immigrating to
Australia. At the end of
Snakehead, when Major
Yu's oil rig is attacked
by...
Skeleton Key Anthony

Horowitz 2015-04 The
third, explosive mission
in the number one
bestselling Alex Rider
series. In the third
book in the number one
bestselling Alex Rider
series by Anthony
Horowitz, teenage spy
Alex faces his most
dangerous challenge yet.
Teaming up with the CIA,
Alex must go to a remote
Caribbean island called
Skeleton Key, where the
insane general Sarov is
hatching explosive plans
to re-write history.
Scorpia Anthony Horowitz
2006 After being told
that his father was an
assassin for a criminal
organization, fourteenyear-old Alex goes to
Italy to find out more
and becomes involved in
a plan to kill thousands
of English
schoolchildren. Reprint.
Evil Star Anthony
Horowitz 2014 After his
experiences at Raven's
Gate, 14-year-old Matt
Freeman thinks his days
of battling evil are
over. But soon he is
pulled into another
adventure when he
discovers a second gate
exists. Matt and Downloaded
his from
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friend Richard travel to
Peru and, assisted by a
secret organization,
follow a series of clues
to the gate's
whereabouts.
Stormbreaker Anthony
Horowitz 2006 Presents
the script, behind-thescenes interviews with
people involved with the
film, insider
information on stunts,
and other features about
the making of the film
"Stormbreaker."
Stormbreaker Antony
Johnston 2016-01 When
his guardian dies in
suspicious
circumstances, Alex
Rider goes from
schoolboy to superspy
within days as his world
is turned upside down.
Forcibly recruited into
MI6, Alex must discover
the truth about the
Stormbreaker computer.
The Mission Files
Anthony Horowitz
2008-10-01 Resembling an
MI6 secret dossier,
these classified
documents reveal the
inside story of British
Intelligence's secret
weapon: 14-year-old Alex
Rider. Packed with
information about every

aspect of his missions
to date, The Mission
Files is an unbeatable
guide to the teen superspy's adventures. It
includes five full-size,
double-sided posters and
two booklets containing
everything you need to
know about codes and
spycraft.
Ark Angel: An Alex Rider
Graphic Novel Anthony
Horowitz 2020-09-08 A
bold and striking
graphic novel adaptation
of the sixth novel in
Anthony Horowitz's
acclaimed Alex Rider
series. After a chance
encounter with the son
of billionaire Nikolei
Drevin, Alex Rider finds
himself in the middle of
an international plot to
destroy the Pentagon.
The weapon Ark Angel, a
revolutionary space
hotel with catastrophic
potential. Another bold
and stylish graphic
novel adaptation of
Anthony Horowitz's
thrilling and acclaimed
Alex Rider series.
The Wild Before Piers
Torday 2021-08-19 Can
one hare alone change
the world? The
captivating animal
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adventure destined to be
loved by readers of all
ages. A stunning
hardback edition from
the bestselling, muchloved author, Piers
Torday. One stormy,
snowy night, a pure
silver calf is born on
an ordinary muddy farm
by the light of the
moon. This is the
legendary Mooncalf,
whose arrival has been
foretold since the dawn
of time. According to a
dream passed down from
animal to animal, if the
calf dies, a great
terribleness will come rising seas, a plague,
skies raining down fire,
the end of all things...
and Little Hare vows to
persuade all the animals
to protect Mooncalf,
whatever the cost. But
it's easier said than
done, and soon Little
Hare realises that he is
the only one who can
save the world... A
stunning prequel to the
award-winning,
bestselling The Last
Wild trilogy, touching
on timely themes of
climate change,
friendship, and above
all, hope. 'Piers Torday

is the new master of
books for children' The
Times 'an unforgettable
story of hope and
friendship' The
Bookseller
The Alex Rider
Collection Anthony
Horowitz 2005-09 The
first three books of the
action series starring
teen spy Alex Rider are
gathered together in a
slipcased edition.
Point Blanc Antony
Johnston 2016-01
Point Blanc Antony
Johnston 2012 Fourteenyear-old Alex Rider,
reluctant M16 spy, is
back at school trying to
adapt to his new double
life... and to double
homework. But M16 have
other plans for him.
Investigations into the
"accidental" deaths of
two of the world's most
powerful men have
revealed just one link.
Both had a son attending
Point Blanc Academy - an
exclusive school for
rebellious rich kids,
run by the sinister Dr
Grief and set high on an
isolated mountain peak
in the French Alps.
Armed only with a false
ID and a new collection
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of brilliantly disguised
gadgets, Alex must
infiltrate the academy
as a pupil and establish
the truth about what is
really happening there.
Can he alert the world
to what he discovers
before it is too late?
The Exphoria Code Antony
Johnston 2017-11-16 NEW
SPIES. NEW RULES.
Brigitte Sharp is a
brilliant but haunted
young MI6 hacker. When
she decodes encrypted
online messages, which
she believes are
connected to her best
friend's murder, Bridge
uncovers evidence of a
mole inside a top secret
Anglo-French military
drone project. Forced
back into the field by
MI6, after three years
deskbound and in
therapy, she discovers
that the truth behind
the Exphoria code is far
worse than she could
have imagined. Soon
she's on the run,
desperate and alone, as
a nuclear terrorist plot
unfolds around her...
The first book in a
major new technothriller series
featuring cyber-

espionage specialist
Brigitte Sharp. 'Very
possibly the definitive
espionage thriller of
the early 21st century'
– ALAN MOORE 'Antony
Johnston is a talent to
look out for and this,
his latest entry into
the world of espionage,
is a treat' – ANTHONY
HOROWITZ
Nightshade Anthony
Horowitz 2020-04-07 Alex
Rider is now an IMDb
TV/Amazon Original
Series! From
internationally
bestselling author
Anthony Horowitz comes
the twelfth thrilling
installment of the Alex
Rider series! Follow the
world's greatest teen
spy as he sets off to
Gibraltar after the
death of Scorpia, and
enters into a battle
against a new criminal
organization:
Nightshade. Following
the shocking events of
Never Say Die, Alex
Rider's world has
changed: his biggest
enemy, the evil
organization Scorpia,
has been destroyed. Alex
is hoping his life can
finally go back to
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normal, that he can go
to school and spend time
with his friends--but
very quickly everything
changes. A new and
dangerous criminal
organization-Nightshade--is rising.
When Alex discovers
they've planned a
mysterious attack on
London, he will stop at
nothing to take them
down. But protecting his
home city means facing
off a ruthless new enemy
and putting his life at
stake, again. And this
time, there's no one to
save him if he makes a
mistake. The #1 New York
Times and
internationally
bestselling Alex Rider
series is back with a
vengeance in this edgeof-your-seat adventure.
Perfect for fans of
James Bond and Jason
Bourne!
Crocodile Tears Anthony
Horowitz 2009 Alex Rider
does battle with a
charity broker con
artist who has invested
millions of dollars in a
form of genetically
modified corn that can
release an airborne
strain of virus capable

of knocking out an
entire country in one
day.
Point Blank Anthony
Horowitz 2007 Teen
adventurer and spy, Alex
Rider, is at it again in
a graphic novel addition
to this series for
middle readers.
Original.
Where Seagulls Dare
Anthony Horowitz 2022
Private investigators
Tim and Nick Diamond
haven't had a case for
three months and are
down to their last
cornflake. So when a
glamorous woman comes
into their office
offering them a pile of
cash to find her missing
father, they think
Christmas has come only it turns out they
are the turkeys! Before
they know it, they are
caught up in a case
involving bike-riding
hitmen, superhackers and
a sinister far right
organisation, the White
Crusaders. The Diamond
Brothers are in the soup
and in it over their
heads.
Alex Rider, the Gadgets
Anthony Horowitz 2006
Features the blueprints
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and technical
specifications for the
amazing gadgetry used by
teenage spy Alex Rider.
Stories on My Street
Shirley Hughes 2020 Four
lively stories about a
group of children who
live on the same street,
by Kate Greenawaywinning author, Shirley
Hughes.For the children
of Trotter Street life
is full of adventures!
From racing brand new
bikes, getting ready for
Christmas or marvelling
at the arrival of a big
concrete lorry, these
four stories are a
wonderful introduction
to family life and are
perfect for first
readers.
Scorpia Rising Anthony
Horowitz 2011-03-22 Alex
Rider is now an IMDb
TV/Amazon Original
Series! Alex Rider is an
orphan turned teen
superspy who's saving
the world one mission at
a time—from #1 New York
Times bestselling
author! Scorpia has
dogged Alex Rider for
most of his life. They
killed his parents, they
did their best to con
Alex into turning

traitor, and they just
keep coming back with
more power. Now the
world's most dangerous
terrorist organization
is playing with fire in
the world's most
combustible land: the
Middle East. No one
knows Scorpia like Alex.
And no one knows how
best to get to Alex like
Scorpia. Until now. From
the author of Magpie
Murders and Moriarty.
The Little Colonel's
Christmas Vacation Annie
Fellows Johnston 1939
Never Say Die Anthony
Horowitz 2017-10-10 Alex
Rider is now an IMDBtv
original series! The
world’s greatest teen
spy is back in action in
a thrilling new mission:
destroy once and for all
the terrorist
organization SCORPIA.
Americans may have
purchased more than 6
million copies of Alex's
adventures, but now,
more than ever, we all
need his heroics.
Following the events of
Scorpia Rising, Alex
relocates to San
Francisco as he slowly
recovers from the tragic
death of his bestDownloaded
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and caregiver, Jack
Starbright, at the hands
of terrorists working
for SCORPIA. With Jack
gone, Alex feels lost
and alone, but then, out
of the blue, he receives
a cryptic email--just
three words long, but
enough to make Alex
believe that Jack may be
alive. Armed with this
shred of hope, Alex
boards a flight bound
for Egypt and embarks on
a dubious quest to track
Jack down. Yet SCORPIA
knows Alex's weakness.
And the question of
whether Jack is alive
soon takes a backseat to
a chilling new terrorist
plot--one that will play
with Alex’s mind as he
grasps the magnitude of
what is at stake. From
Egypt to France to
Wales, from luxury
yachts to abandoned coal
mines, Alex traverses a
minefield of dangers and
cryptic clues as he
fights to discover the
truth. The #1 New York
Times bestselling
series, perfect for fans
of James Bond and Jason
Bourne, is back with a
vengeance! Praise for
Never Say Die: "Once

again amid races,
chases, hails of
bullets, and
increasingly spectacular
explosions, the teenage
James Bond pulls off one
awesome feat of derringdo after another. [This]
fresh caper . . . roars
along to a (naturally)
explosive
climax."—Booklist "In
his usual breakneck
fashion, Horowitz whisks
Alex from one improbable
situation to another . .
. this installment is
sure to please Alex's
legions of fans."—Kirkus
Reviews
Skeleton Key Antony
Johnston 2016-01 MI6
needs Alex Rider's help
once again. But when a
routine reconnaissance
mission sets off a
terrifying chain of
events, Alex is forced
to hide out. The
reluctant teenage
superspy is sent to the
island of Skeleton Key
where General Sarov is
hatching explosive plans
to rewrite history.
Eagle Strike Anthony
Horowitz 2006-02-16 Alex
Rider is now an IMDBtv
original series! Alex
Rider is an orphan
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turned teen superspy
who's saving the world
one mission at a
time—from #1 New York
Times bestselling
author! Sir Damian Cray
is a philanthropist,
peace activist, and the
world's most famouspop
star. But still it's not
enough. He needs more if
he is to save the world.
Trouble is, only Alex
Rider recognizes that
it's the world that
needs saving from Sir
Damian Cray. Underneath
the luster of glamour
and fame lies a twisted
mind, ready to sacrifice
the world for his
beliefs. But in the
past, Alex has always
had the backing of the
government. This time,
he's on his own. Can one
teenager convince the
world that the most
popular man on earth is
a madman bent on
destruction-before time
runs out? From the
author of Magpie Murders
and Moriarty.
Point Blank :. Anthony
Horowitz 2007 A graphic
novel adaptation of
Anthony Horowitz's novel
in which fourteen-yearold Alex continues his

work as a spy for the
British MI6,
investigating an
exclusive school for
boys in the French Alps.
The Alex Rider Set
Anthony Horowitz 2003-11
This pack contains the
four bestselling books
about reluctant teenage
superspy Alex Rider.
Superstate Graham Coxon
2021-07-20 The
Superstate is
everywhere, and it's
authority is absolute.
Yoga Town is a city
divided. While they wait
to leave the earth, the
1% can bend reality to
their will, they live in
a consequence free world
where anything goes.
Meanwhile, the masses
are pacified by a
drugged out, government
mandated digital
dreamscape while they
wait to perish on this
dying planet. But there
is still hope, for
angels roam the earth.
With their help, maybe
some rebellious spirits
can start to make a
change. Experience 15
surreal and disturbing
tales of rebellious
fembots, celebrity
turkey shoots, violent
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astral projection and an
all-new take on the TV
dinner.
Alex Rider Anthony
Horowitz 2007
Snakehead Anthony
Horowitz 2007 While
working with the
Australian Secret
Service on a dangerous
mission, teenaged spy
Alex Rider uncovers
information about his
parents.
Russian Roulette Anthony
Horowitz 2014-11-18
Presented with an
unexpected assignment,
Alex Rider's greatest
nemesis, Yassen
Gregoravich, recalls his
life and the path that
led him to become an
assassin while his onetime friend, Alex's
uncle, became a spy.
Scorpia: An Alex Rider
Graphic Novel Anthony
Horowitz 2017-08-15
After being told that
his father was an
assassin for a criminal
organization, fourteenyear-old Alex goes to
Italy to find out more
and becomes involved in
a plan to kill thousands
of English
schoolchildren.
Quite a Ride Anthony

Horowitz 2010-04-01 In
this thrilled, actionpacked 13-page Especial, Alex Rider's
training is put to the
test! Just a few months
into his new life as
Britain’s top superspy,
Alex Rider is in need of
some serious r&r. But
what should have been a
fun, relaxing vacation
on the south of France
turns deadly. Alex will
need to use all of his
training to get out of
this tight spot, because
there’s more than just
his life at stake in
this nail-biting story.
Stormbreaker Anthony
Horowitz 2006 After the
death of the uncle who
had been his guardian,
fourteen-year-old Alex
Rider is coerced to
continue his uncle's
dangerous work for
Britain's intelligence
agency, MI6.
The Organised Writer
Antony Johnston
2020-10-01 The Organised
Writer is a practical,
no-nonsense system that
allows you as an author
to write without
worrying about
administration, business
affairs, or scheduling,
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because you know those
non-writing tasks will
be dealt with at the
right time. This
straight-talking guide
will help you become
more productive, cope
with multiple projects,
and make time within
your life to write while also dealing with
non-writing tasks more
efficiently. It includes
advice on how to: ·
Manage your schedule ·
Prioritise your writing
time · Take notes
effectively · Work with
a 'clean mind' · Get
more written every day ·
Deal effectively with
non-writing tasks · Set
up a foolproof filing
system · Organise your
working space Read the
book, then spend a
weekend setting up the
system described, and
you'll make the time
back with interest.
You'll get more written
every day and complete
more of your non-writing
tasks without being
overwhelmed by all the
things you have to do,
forgot to do, or don't
want to do.
Amazing Spider-Man:
Family Business

2018-07-10 Someone has
Spider-Man in their
crosshairs, and the only
person in the Marvel
Universe who can save
him is...Peter Parker's
sister?! As the webslinger meets family he
never knew, will she end
up becoming his greatest
ally, or the one who
damns him? And what does
the Kingpin of Crime
have to do with it?
Ark Angel Anthony
Horowitz 2007 After
recovering from a near
fatal gunshot wound,
teenage spy Alex Rider
embarks on a new mission
to stop a group of ecoterrorists from
sabotaging the launch of
the first outer space
hotel. Reprint.
Alex Rider: Secret
Weapon Anthony Horowitz
2020-08-25 A short story
collection that expands
the universe of teen spy
Alex Rider with more
thrilling action,
espionage, and pulsepounding heroics. Now in
paperback Inspired by
Horowitz's millions of
fans worldwide, Secret
Weapon expands the world
of Alex Rider with more
thrilling action Downloaded
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pulse-pounding heroics.
Follow Alex as he
infiltrates a terrorist
hideout in Afghanistan,
fights to prevent an
assassination attempt at
a ski resort over
Christmas, and much more
The #1 New York Times

bestselling Alex Rider
is back with more
exciting, edge-of-yourseats adventures A great
introduction to readers'
favorite super-spy,
Secret Weapon contains a
combination of new and
previously published
material.
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